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Ben Currie hearing delayed 

The reconvened Queensland Racing Integrity Commission (QRIC) Stewards Inquiry into charges 
issued against Toowoomba Trainer Ben Currie has been delayed. 
 
The Inquiry where Mr Currie faces 28 breaches of the Australian Rules of Racing was due to continue 
on Monday 13 August. 
 
It will now resume on a date to be set after QRIC responded to a request to provide further materials to 
Mr Currie’s legal representatives.  

 
 
ENDS. 

 
 

mailto:reportsomething@qric.qld.gov.au
mailto:vincene.overs@qric.qld.gov.au

